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Hickory Dickory House 
May Newletter 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
			Could we please ask that you provide your child with suncream and a sunhat as without these we will be unable to take children outside. 

Dates for your diary
Wednesday 8th June	Parents Night 6.00pm-7.00pm 
Friday 10th June	Pre-school Graduation at 1pm 
At parents night we will be operating on an appointment basis, appointments are available in your child’s playroom. 
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Baby Room News
The babies have just finished working on space and the solar system and will now be looking at countries and holidays. They have chosen 5 countries to look at and these are Australia, China, Scotland, Portugal and Sweden. They will be doing lots of activities for each of these countries and will be looking at the flag of each country, sports and music from each country and they will also be tasting traditional food from each country.  If you have anything relating to any of these countries that we could borrow we would really appreciate that. 
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2-3 Room News
Children in the 2-3 room will this month be looking at People who help us. They will be turning their house corner into a hospital and being doctors. There will be lots of activities going on such as making police badges, making firefighter helmets, matching people to their vehicles and going to the library. We will be looking at each of our emergency services and the jobs that they do to help us and we will be talking about road safety through this as well. 
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3-5 Room News
Children in the 3-5 room have started talking about going on holiday and through our consultation with them this was one topic that they mentioned a lot, therefor this month we will be working on holidays and travel. We will be setting up an area of the room as a travel agent. If you are going on any holidays this year could you please speak to a member of staff about where you are going and we can bring this into our learning and if possible could you bring us back a postcard of where you have been. We will be looking at the different ways in which you travel on holiday, learning about the local food and cultures of the different countries the children will be visiting. We will also be discussing festivals and tourist attractions of these countries. The children will also be talking about what you need to take on holiday with you and making their own passport, they will look at the money used in different countries and make the flags of various countries. Staff will also be discussing the importance of Sun Safety with the children. 
Graduation will take place on Friday 10th June for our Pre-School children and they are busy practising this at the moment. Parents, grandparents, aunts, uncles are all welcome to ome along on the day. 

We would like to thank you for your continued support
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